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Cllr R Betton 
 
Cllr N Christian 

 

Resolution / Question: 

That the Environment & Transport Portfolio Holder provide a written response to Councillor 

Betton regarding the plans in place for Stoneyholme Golf Course in the context of Local 

Government Reorganisation and how the Council was engaging with the facility and its users on 

the matter? 

 

Response: 

The existing contract for operating the golf course runs until April 2024.   This contract will 

migrate across to Cumberland in April 2023 (along with all Carlisle City Council contracts).   This 

contract, along with the other Leisure Contracts within Cumberland, are being considered by the 

appropriate LGR work streams. 

  

The current operator, Carlisle Leisure Ltd, has been updated regularly on the LGR process 

through the quarterly contract monitoring meetings. 
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